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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

PIERCE COLLEGE
[Filed September 24, 2021, 6:49 p.m.]

The Pierce College board of trustees has changed the following 
regular meeting:

From: October 13, 2021.
To: October 6, 2021, special meeting.
If you need further information contact Marie Harris, 

mharris@pierce.ctc.edu.
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